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While we enjoy the extra daylight in the evenings,  it does not come close to making 

up for late sunrise.  We always get the same amount of daylight hours no matter what 

the clock says.  Year round Daylight time would have a 9 am sunrise on the shortest 

days. We have put up with these semi-annual time changes for far too long.  Let 

common sense prevail.  PLEASE DROP any efforts for year round Daylight savings 

time.  Pass this bill so we can live a normal life again. 

 

Native Oregonian! 

Loren Miller 

Aurora, Or 

 


